
Executive Management 

John Randall, MPA, M.Ed., BCBA 
President & CEO 
Penny Potter, CPO 
Kevin Johnson, CFO 

Kellie Lennon, COO 

Board of Directors 
Paul R. Bergman, President 
Mark Hatch, BS, Treasurer 
Lisa Brown, MS, MEd, Clerk 

Michael J. Borr, Director 
James Edwards, Director 
Joel Goloskie, Esq., Director 

Christine Hubbard, JD, Director 

Christopher Timson, Esq., Director 
Regina Yando, Ph.D., Director 

June 1, 2020 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 

We hope you had a nice weekend.  Over the weekend our visits with families 
went really well.  We will continue to assess weekly visits.  

We are looking forward to connecting on our weekly Zoom meeting Wednesday 
evening, June 3rd, at 5pm.  The information for participating is below.    

On our call Wednesday we will give updates on our reopening procedures and 
plans for future visitation.  If you have any questions or topics you would like 
addressed during our meeting, please email them in advance 
to Contact@AmegoInc.org by 3:00 Wednesday, June 3rd.  

As the Commonwealth’s phased opening is underway, our needs continue to be: 
• PPE- N95 and KN95 masks, gloves, gowns, homemade masks
• Cleaning Supplies
• Disinfectant Sprays
• Antibacterial Soap
• Toilet Paper
• Paper Towels or Microfiber Cloths
• Cash donations

Thank you to everyone who has donated items as well as given monetarily to 
support our staff and our agency during this time.  

Thank you, 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

Zoom Meeting Information    
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376    
Meeting ID: 746 397 376    
Or join meeting by Telephone:    
For higher quality, dial a number based on your current location.    
Dial: US: +1 312 626 6799 or +1 646 558 8656 or +1 253 215 8782 or 
+1 301 715 8592 or +1 346 248 7799 or +1 669 900 9128
Meeting ID: 746 397 376

https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376

